From: Glynis Lini

Sent: 11 March 2025 14:56
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application at land west of high street, stebbing S62a/2025/0077

| wish to object to the above application. Reasons against. | have lived here all my life and seen many
changes regarding the amount of land been built on.

This application is right opposite our primary school. Making any kind of entrance for this new
housing estate would add to the already congested area and may endanger lives. They park right
round to the second field | know was looked at regarding this matter planning application. There is a
mount to the rear of this land and also public footpaths which are very highly used. This mount can
at present be admired from the road. This will be taken away if this built goes ahead.

There is also country side of open space which houses a variety of wildlife which would be driven out
(to where ).

There are only Two doctors surgeries in Dunmow and you can not get an appointment due to a
massive overload of houses being built in Dunmow and surrounding (villages) like Stebbing.
If you let this go a head where is it going to stop.

It has been proven with other housing estates that have been built in the past that the residence of

these properties will commute and not add much to village life.
Village people need to protect our way of life, it is important for us all.

Glynis Linin.





